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May 16, 2022 
 
 
Email: GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Governor Ron DeSantis 
400 S Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
Dear Governor DeSantis: 
 
Effective at 10 a.m., Monday, May 16, 2022, I hereby resign as the duly elected County Commissioner for 
District 1 of the Alachua County Board of County Commissioners.  
 
I have been honored to serve Alachua County and have worked hard to be an exemplary County 
Commissioner.  However, I have had a singularly challenging few years, including several deaths in my 
family.  Please accept this resignation. 

 
Sincerely, 
  

 
 
Mary C. Alford 
County Commissioner 
 

 cc:  
  Michele L. Lieberman, County Manager 

Sylvia Torres, County Attorney 
Laurel M. Lee, Secretary of State 
Jon Calhoun, Office of Ombudsman and Public Service  
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